
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/13/2024 8:55:54 PM

First name: Dan

Last name: Flynn

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed wilderness management guidelines from NPS and USFS would severely limit the

ability of citizens to enjoy climbing activities in America's wilderness areas. Climbers come from all walks of life in

the US, and the proposed management guidelines would make climbing less safe and more limited. The

wilderness management plan limiting essential safety equipment is misguided. Please reconsider this plan. 


